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Cutting Red Tape to Build More Homes Act, 2024 (Bill 185) –  

Proposed Changes to Development Charges Act, 1997  

 

On April 25, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. This report and Appendix A be submitted to Minister of Municipal Affairs and 

Housing in response to Bill 185, Cutting Red Tape to Build More Homes Act, 2024, 

and as comments on Environmental Registry of Ontario posting #019-8371 on 

proposed changes to Development Charges Act, 1997. 

2. Regional Clerk forward this report to local Members of Provincial Parliament and 

local municipalities. 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-8371
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